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Notice of intention: Outer Harbor Berth 6 Extension Levy by Flinders Ports 
 

 
As South Australia’s international gateway, the ports under Flinders Ports’ control are critical infrastructure 
of state-wide logistical and economic importance. We are committed to ensuring that our infrastructure and 
assets continue to meet the needs of our customers and the broader global supply chain now and into the 
future.  
 
Based on ongoing trends, increases in container vessel sizes and specific request from our customers, 
Adelaide requires a multi-million-dollar investment in infrastructure and assets to meet growing demand.  
 
Flinders Ports has commenced a project to extend the quay line at Berth 6 to accommodate the larger 
container vessels calling into Port Adelaide. We expect the Berth extension project to be completed by 31 
Dec 2026 and do not envisage any material impact to service delivery for our customers.  
 
With the investment in this project, Flinders Ports advises that we will be applying a Berth 6 Extension Levy 
of $35.00 ex GST per full TEU to containers loaded and discharged in the Port of Adelaide, effective from 1 
January 2025. This charge would be recovered via the shipping lines. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this charge, please email fpholdings@flindersports.com.au 
  


